
Dress As A Scientist Day  - Friday 15th March 2024 

If you could be any kind of scientist, what would you be?  

As part of our Science Week celebrations, we would like to invite 

all children to dress as a scientist that they could aspire to be in 

the future. Gone are the days where scientists ’just’ wear lab 

coats, so...NO LAB COATS ALLOWED!  

 

Please don’t feel the need to spend any money but use the 

photos as inspiration.  

So many jobs involve science and so the dress up opportunities 

are endless! Make sure you can tell your teacher what scientist 

you are! 

Feel free to just bring a prop with school uniform if you don’t 

want to dress up.  


